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April 30, 2014 NG-14-0118
10 CFR 50.55a

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Duane Arnold Energy Center
Docket 50-331
Renewed License No. DPR-49

Reference: Letter, R. Anderson (NextEra Energy Duane Arnold, LLC) to U. S.
NRC, Relief Request for Hardship Or Unusual Difficulty Without
Compensating Increase in Level Of Quality Or Safety, dated October
28, 2013 (ML13308A318)

Correction to Relief Request for Hardship Or Unusual Difficulty Without
Compensating Increase in Level Of Quality Or Safety

In the referenced letter, NextEra Energy Duane Arnold, LLC requested NRC
approval of relief from the American Society of Mechanical Engineers (ASME) OM
Code Section.

Subsequently, the NRC Staff identified two typographical errors. The purpose of this
letter is to address those typographical errors. As identified by the Staff, the
referenced letter incorrectly references the end of the Fourth Ten Year Interval of the
Inservice Inspection Program for the Duane Arnold Energy Center (DAEC), which
ends October 31, 2016. This reference should be the Fourth Ten Year Interval of
the Inservice Testing Program for the Duane Arnold Energy Center (DAEC), which
ends on January 31, 2016.

Also identified by the Staff, Section 5 of the enclosure to the referenced letter
incorrectly sites ASME OM Code, 2009 Edition, this should be ASME OM Code,
2012 Edition.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at (319) 851-7032.
V e
J. Michael Davis

Licensing and Emergency Preparedness Manager, Duane Arnold Energy Center
NextEra Energy Duane Arnold, LLC
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cc:  Administrator, Region lll, USNRC
Project Manager, DAEC, USNRC
Senior Resident Inspector, DAEC, USNRC



